
ISSUED BY THE NATIONAL DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM 

               

MEDIA INVITE 

Limpopo chefs receive certification through the department's RPL Programme  

22 February 2023 

The Department of Tourism in collaboration with the Limpopo Chefs Academy will host a graduation 
ceremony to honour chefs from the Limpopo Province who successfully completed their formal culinary 
training under the Department's Recognition of Prior Learning Programme (RPL).   

Deputy Minister Fish Mahlalela will officiate the ceremony where thirty (30) chefs will receive Advanced 
Diplomas (NQF level 5) accredited by the Quality Council for Trade Occupations (QCTO). 

The Department identified a need to implement the RPL programme to assist employed and 
unemployed chefs, who have a wealth of work experience, to gain a formal qualification in order to 
advance in their careers, and in the sector.  

MEMBERS OF THE MEDIA ARE INVITED TO ATTEND 

GRADUATION CEREMONY 
 

Date:  Friday, 24 February 2023 
 

Time:   09h30 for 10h00 
 

Venue:  Limpopo Chefs Academy, Mokopane Campus - Limpopo Province 
 

Kindly confirm your attendance by 12h00 noon on 23 February 2023 to: 

 

Ms Sindi Zwane    

Tel:  012 444 6612     

E-mail: szwane@tourism.gov.za   

mailto:szwane@tourism.gov.za

